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The EPLO welcomes the University of East Sarajevo in its Board of
Directors

The University of East Sarajevo has become the latest and 59th institutional member of the EPLO. The
University of East Sarajevo is the first institution of Bosnia and Herzegovina to join the EPLO Board of
Directors. Towards the end of 2011, Bosnia and Herzegovina ratified the International Treaty establishing
the EPLO, and became the 9th full member state of the Organization.
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